

President Trump – Reading

Read the article below and match the answers to the questions.



Donald Trump is the 45th president of the United States. Many people were surprised when he was elected. He had no political or military experience, and at the age of 70, he was the oldest person to become president. Trump's previous jobs were a businessman and a TV star. After graduating with a degree in economics, he worked in the family company building hotels and casinos. With around \$3.5 billion in the bank, he is also the richest president in American history.

President Trump is a member of the Republican Party. His goals as president are to **reduce** tax, **increase** energy production, and to control immigration. In his **campaign** he used the **slogan**, "Make America Great Again." He promised to build a wall between USA and Mexico. Eleven per cent of the American population is Mexican, but Trump wanted to stop more coming. The wall was a **controversial** idea. Although some people supported it, there were big protests in many cities. The protesters believed that immigration was a benefit to the country.



Donald Trump's wife, Melania, is a model- and an immigrant from Slovenia! The couple have one son named Barron. Trump has four more children from two previous marriages. His daughter, Ivanka, who used to work in fashion, now works as his assistant. After a few month's in power, the public did not have a positive **impression** of President Trump. In a **survey**, 54% of Americans said he was doing a bad job. Only 37% thought that Trump was an honest man, and 61% worried that he was not respected by other **world leaders**. It is not clear what will happen next in his presidency, but one thing is for sure, the **media** loves Trump, and we will keep seeing his face on our screens.



Understanding A

Choose the correct answer.

- The will hopefully ensure the survival of the black tiger.
a. immigration. b. protest.
c. campaign. d. slogan.
- The president promised to the budget in the health care system.
a. controversial. b. campaign.
c. protest. d. increase.
- My company found out that they have employed illegal
a. immigration. b. immigrants.
c. survey. d. campaigns.
- KFC's "Finger Licking Good" is very tempting.
a. campaign. b. protest.
c. slogan. d. media.
- Abortion is a highly issue in most countries.
a. campaigns. b. survey.
c. controversial. d. slogan.
- It is a plan that has sparked international conflicts.
a. controversial. b. wall.
c. survey. d. immigrant.
- The increase in the price of gasoline sparked a wave of public
a. protest. b. slogan.
c. media. d. immigrant.
- The Thai government is keeping tight control on
a. increase. b. slogans.
c. controversial. d. immigration.
- Every country should make a policy to unemployment.
a. reduce. b. increase.
c. immigrants. d. immigration.
- The discuss peace and order during the conference.
a. survey. b. protests.
c. world leaders. d. media.

Drag and drop the sentences on the yellow boxes to the numbers below.

The % of Mexicans in America.	The % of Americans saying that Trump will not be respected.
Trump's money in the bank.	The % of Americans saying that Trump is honest.
Trump's age.	The % of Americans saying Trump was doing a bad job.

45	Trump's number in the U.S presidency.
70	
3.5	
11	
54	
37	
61	

Drag the answers in yellow boxes to the questions below.

Economics.	Trump was doing a bad job.
A businessman and a TV star.	Republican.
He wanted to stop more people from coming to the USA.	There were protests in big cities.
Make America Great Again.	The 45 th president of the USA.
It was a benefit to the country.	Because he had no political or military experience.
They were surprised.	A model.
Trump's assistant.	Building hotels and casinos.
To reduce tax, increase energy production, and to control immigration	

1	Who is Donald Trump?	
2	Why did Trump want to reduce the immigration?	
3	How does the public feel when Trump was elected as president?	
4	What do 54% of Americans say about Trump?	
5	What degree did Trump finish in college?	
6	What was Trump's previous jobs?	
7	Which political party does Trump belong to?	
8	What was Trump's slogan during his campaign?	
9	What happened when Trump suggested building a wall?	
10	Why were people surprised when Trump was elected?	
11	What were Trump's family businesses?	
12	What was Melania's previous job?	
13	What was Ivanka's current job?	
14	What is the protesters belief about immigration?	
15	What were Trump's goals as President?	